
Returning to School 
 
 

Since 23rd March, nursery has been closed to most children.  
 

 
 

You have stayed at home, doing some fun learning activities. 
Staying at home might have been a bit boring, but it was the right 

thing to do! 
 

 
 
 

You might have done some work on the computer, or in a 
workbook. You might have played some games to help you with 

your learning. 
 

  
 



The government have now decided that it is safe for some 
children to return to school.  

 

  
 

The school and your family will help you to get ready for 
returning. 

 
 

You need to come into the nursery using our gate, not the gate 
into the big playground.  

 
You will be coming to nursery in the morning now, even if you 

used to come in the afternoon.  

 
 
 
  



You will say goodbye at the door and come in by yourself.  
 

 
 
 

Miss Davis and Miss Starling will be there to help you to hang up 
your coat and put away your things.  

 

 
 

You will be in a group of children at nursery.  Some of your 
friends will be there, but there will be some new children too. You 
might not see all of your friends when you come back to nursery.  

 

  
 
 
  



Nursery will look a little bit different.  The walls have been painted 
different colours.  

 
Some of the toys have been put away because they are difficult 

to keep clean.  

 
 
 

You will still have lots of toys to play with though, and we can 
spend a lot of time outside! 

 
 

You will still be able to sit down and have your snack.  

 

 

If the weather is nice, we might be able to have 
our snack outside, like a picnic! 



Everyone will be washing their hands very regularly, with soap 
and water, for at least 20 seconds. 

  
 

When we wash our hands, we can sing our hand-washing song 
twice! Do you remember the words? We sing it to the tune of 

“Row, row, row your boat”. You can sing this song at home, too! 
 

 

“Wash, wash, wash your hands, make them 
nice and clean. 

Wash the front, and wash the back, and the 
fingers in between.” 

 
 

Remember to use a tissue if you cough or sneeze. You need to 
try and remember to put your own tissue in the bin when you 
have finished with it.  

 

 
 
 



You will go home in time to have your lunch.  
 

  
 

At the end of the day, you will go home from the cloakroom. 
 

  
 

We can’t wait to see you again soon! We will have lots of fun! 
 

  


